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Two Honolulu-based architecture firms with

long histories in Hawaii placed in the top 100 in

a recent survey of top revenue-producing firms

in the U.S.

WATG ranked 55th and Architects Hawaii Ltd.

ranked 90th out of 300 firms in Architectural

Record’s survey of top firms based on 2014

revenue.

WATG generated $69.67 million in revenue in

2014, according to the survey. It had ranked

44th in last year's survey, based on 2013

revenue.

"Being ranked 55th among the top 300

architecture firms is a testament to our original

founders who laid the pathway of our success 70

years ago here in the Islands," Managing

Director Craig Takahata said in a statement.

"Although we have expanded our offices

globally, our international reputation

respectfully points back to Hawaii."

Architects Hawaii, which was founded in 1946,

generated $28.4 million in revenue in 2014,

according to the survey, jumping from 111th

place the year before.

"Being listed in the country’s top third of design

firms says a lot about our team and the creative

work we are generating for our clients,”

President and CEO Bettina Mehnert said in a

statement. “In this competitive industry and

economy, it is encouraging that Architects

Hawaii is doing so well on a national level."
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